
How are you enjoying the 40 days of prayer?
We have just passed the half way mark  and
now enter the part of Acts where we see Paul
leading the mission into new countries, new
communities and new people groups. 

Anything for the newsletter, please e-mail info@avendale-drumclog.org.uk
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It’s been an exciting and busy couple of months at the beginning of the year.

In this LOOP we just want to highlight 3 very important things for THIS week.

As part of the ‘40 Days’ this Sunday’s IGNITE is a reflective time with music, reflection and prayer at 5pm
 in Avendale.  Please try and join us

This Sunday is a HUGE day for us as a church.  

We’re delighted to be baptising three children (1 at
Drumclog and 2 at Avendale) on Sunday.  What an
opportunity not just to welcome these children and their
families into the fellowship of A+D but to welcome their
fiends and relatives.  We’re expecting perhaps 70
additional folk on Sunday morning! So lets make this
really count and give them a warm and generous A+D
 welcome!  Make it a day to remember!

If you’ve not been able to start the journey - don’t worry just pick up where we are but keep praying for
Revival, Renewal and Regrowth in our community. It’s been great sharing and hearing how everyone else is
getting on. The Blog has been fantastic, the comments so encouraging as we learn new things 

Keep your eyes open for details of the Prayer Walk on Thursday 29 & the Prayer Space on Monday 4th.


